Visit of the Mayor of Blyth and Town Councillors 
On Friday 2nd Nov 2018 the Blyth Mayor, Cllr Adrian Cartie, Councillors and their guests visited The Royal Northumberland Yacht Club at South Harbour Blyth at the invitation of the Friends of LV50. 

The Friends are a group of local people, established in 2014 to promote communication of the heritage and preservation of the Lightship LV50, the historic Lightship moored in South Harbour which is the Club ship House Yacht Tyne III, Headquarters of the RNYC.
LV50 is one of the oldest remaining floating timber Lightships in the UK. Built in 1879 on the Thames, National Historic Ships UK registers her as being of National importance and part of the National Historic Fleet.
The Friends conducted a detailed tour of the vessel sharing details of her design, construction, yard of origin and most modern equipment (for 1879) comprising flashing lantern and compressed air driven foghorn. Much of our knowledge of the vessel, her stations and crews has only recently been discovered as a result of work by the Friends in the London Metropolitan Archive.

The Friends are keen to share and inform the residents of Blyth of the treasure that resides in their town and host open days during summer months when visitors can come aboard and experience a unique piece of maritime history.
